From: Solaimanian. Jamal

To: Deardoff, Am:
Subject: FW: R. Quick C&H Draft Regulation 5 Permit Comments
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:24:34 AM

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor

Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620

jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Solaimanian, Jamal

Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:24 AM

To: 'Ray Quick’

Cc: Blanz, Bob; Osborne, Caleb; Robinson, Kelly

Subject: RE: R. Quick C&H Draft Regulation 5 Permit Comments

Mr. Quick,

As you are aware, the Department received several thousand of comments during the public
comment period . The Department is in the process of reviewing all these comments and providing
responses to all of them. Once the Department completes the review process for all the comments,
the Department will provide the complete response to comments and its final permitting decision
to all the commenters. The response to your comment will also be provided at that time. Thanks.

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor

Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620

jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Ray Quick [mailto:ragec@att.net]
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 9:03 AM

To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Cc: Blanz, Bob; Osborne, Caleb
Subject: R. Quick C&H Draft Regulation 5 Permit Comments

Jamal,

| realize the Department has received numerous comments regarding the referenced draft permit and
formulating responses will take time. My April 6, 2017 comments primarily address Citation 5.402 in
Regulation 5. In particular, my comments specifically ask for geologic, hydrogeologic, engineering and
administrative responses. | recognize the administrative comments and my opinions are not are part of
Regulation 5, but some of them should be addressed.

Please advise when my comments will be addressed.
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Thanks

Ray



